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General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) - what we do with the information you provide and, if 
from another school, information that we receive from your previous school(s).   
 

Schools hold student information in order to run the education system to: support teaching and 
learning, monitor and report progress, provide appropriate pastoral care, assess the quality of its 
services, comply with the law regarding data sharing and safeguarding and provide statutory services 
eg assessment for Free School Meals eligibility. In doing so, schools have to collect and use your 
information in accordance with The Education Act 1996. This means, among other things, that the 
data held can only be used for specific purposes allowed by law. 
 
We share student data with the Department for Education (DfE) in accordance with The Education 
(Information About Individual Pupils) Regulations 2013.  We do not share information about our 
students with anyone without consent unless the law and our policies allow us to do so.   
 
After the age of 13, schools share pupil information with the Local Authority (LA) and/or providers of 
Youth Support Services such as independent careers advisers and other providers in the event that 
a student transfers from one provider to another.  
 
A parent/carer can request, by informing us, that only their child’s name, address and date of birth 
is passed to their LA or provider of Youth Support Services.  This right is transferred to the child at 
the age of 16. 
 
 


